
Inspection on 18th -19th February 2019 

No IPR Infringement Case at Baan Mo Market  
and The Old Siam Plaza 

 
On 18th - 19th February 2019, the DIP and the Metropolitan 

Police Bureau inspected stalls at Baan Mo Market and The Old Siam 
Plaza. The officers did not find any IPR infringing goods.   

 

 


